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STATE OF CONNECTICUT

OFFICE OF POLICY AND MANAGEMENT

Office of Labor Relations

April 9, 1998

OLR General Notice Number: 98-02

TO:

Labor Relations Designees

FROM:
Office of Labor Relations

SUBJECT:
NP-5 WAGE REOPENER

**************************************************************************

This General Notice is provided to inform you that the General Assembly has approved the wage increase for the Protective Service Employee Coalition (NP-5) resulting from the negotiations of a wage reopener.  The agreement was submitted 2/24/98 and accepted on 3/24/98.  The increase is a general wage increase of one and one half percent (1.5%) effective January 1, 1999.

This increase is in addition to those provisions covered by Article 20, Sections One and Two of the current Collective Bargaining Agreement (1994—1999).

Questions from Labor Relations Designees regarding this wage provision should be addressed to Robert L. Curtis who can be reached at 418-6241.  All other questions should be directed to your agency personnel officer.

__________________________

Linda J. Yelmini

Director of Labor Relations

Phone:  (860) 418-6447    Fax:  (860) 418-6491

450 Capitol Avenue-MS# 53OLR, Hartford, Connecticut  06106

